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I am writing in support of Cronies. They deserve to have their liquor license. Cronies is an assert to this community
and provide support for our children and schools. Please approve
Thank you
Scott Koerner, Agoura Hills resident
Sent from my iPhone
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Subject: Liquor Licensing for Cronies
Date: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 11:17:06 AM
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﻿

﻿Dear City Of Agoura Hills:

My family has been a resident of this
community for more than three decades. I
have been involved with education,as well
as volunteer on a number of city
committees, including the Business Task
Force which was formed to promote
business here in Agoura. My husband,
Evan, and I have raised our children here
and continue to live a lovely life in the
community.  I, myself, had a small business
here in Agoura serving our residents for
many years. I am writing regarding the
extension of liquor service at Cronies
restaurant.

Cronies has been part of our community for
many years and has contributed food to
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Community Service Day when I served on
that city committee. To this point, it has
served as a pleasant place to dine and even
watch sporting events. 

However, I have grave concern over
extending full liquor service at Cronies. The
location of cronies gives it easy access to
the 101 corridor, which will bring more than
just locals in to drink and dine. The location
of Cronies has a large thoroughfare behind
it where people in cars can go without being
seen from the street or the parking lot. The
safety and policing of this area concerns me
a great deal because of the possibility of
intoxicated customers causing trouble as
well as noise issues. Additionally, Cronies
backs up to a residential community and I
believe the same issues can, again, present
safety challenges for homeowners.

Ours is mostly a "bedroom community" of
families and generally small businesses. Ii



do not feel that expanding a liquor license
would be smart, safe, and in the best
interest of Agoura Hills. My family has
always been supportive of local businesses,
and we like to see them thrive, which is why
I was a part of the Business Task Force in
the first place. However, I will state once
again I think, extending a full liquor service
license to Cronies is not in the interest of a
community and is generally a terrible idea.

Thank you very much.

Karen Kent 

Karen Zak Kent, D.D.S.
Sent from my iPhone
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